
Public Notice for 
Subdivision Regulations 
 

Notice is Hereby Given 
That the City of Columbus has 
adopted a resolution of intent to 
adopt Subdivision Regulations 
for the City and has set 
December 4, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Columbus City Hall, 408 E. 
First Avenue North, Columbus, 
Montana for the public hearing 
on approving the Subdivision 
Regulations. Any taxpayer or 
resident of the City of Columbus 
may appear at the hearing and 
be heard for or against any part 
of the proposed Subdivision 
Regulations. Copy of proposed 
Subdivision Regulations are 
available for review at City Hall.  
Cherrie L McAlexander 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
 
   


